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Tuesday, 19" March 2024
Year Two Parent/Carer Information Meeting — SATs
Dear Parents and Carers,

You may be aware that historically children in Year Two were required to undertake statutory end
of Key Stage One tests in May. These tests, often known as 'SATS', form part of the assessments
made at the end of Year Two before your child moves into Key Stage Two (Year Three onwards).
As of this year, these assessments are no longer mandatory, however REAch?2 as a trust are
encouraging all schools to participate to aid children's transition to Key Stage Two. These
assessments offer valuable information for teachers to support children’'s learning. Therefore,
Green Ridge Primary Academy will continue to participate.

As we recognise that for many parents/carers this may be your first child who will have gone
through the end of Key Stage One assessments, | would like to invite you to a short information
meeting so that you can learn a little more about when these tests will be carried out, what the
tests will cover and how they will be used by the school. We will also be able to give you some
ideas of the support you can give to your child at home.

The meeting will be held on Thursday, 18™" April at 2.30pm in the hall. It should last no longer
than 40 minutes. For those parents/carers who are unable to attend, we will of course publish
copies of the information given so that you have access to the same content as all other Year
Two parents/carers. However, | would strongly urge as many parents/carers as possible to attend,
so that you are better prepared to support your child as they move towards the end of Year Two.
If you are available to attend, we kindly ask that you complete this form.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

[ (aoyonn

Mr. Nathan Ladyman
Key Stage One Assistant Headteacher
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